বিশ্বভারতী विश्वभारती VISVA-BHARATI



NOTICE

On the basis of the notice issued by the Registrar's Office (No. Aca/534/2021–22) dated 25.02.2022, an inspection team has been constituted under the chairmanship of the Registrar which would commence its activities immediately to identify the number of rooms that can be made available across the University. Such identification will be done by taking the Covid protocol put in place by the Government of West Bengal strictly into consideration.

However, normalcy must first return to the University campus without delay for the University to function peacefully without any apprehension of disruptive activities.

Memo No.: REG/Notice/156/385

Dated: 04/03/2022

Registrar Visva-Bharati